Faculty Scholarship Committee
meeting of August 19, 2009,  10:15 am,  Ferrell Hall

minutes
present:  Dr. Aleseyed, Mrs. Conner, Dr. Ford, Dr. Wamsley

This was the first meeting of academic year 2009 - 2010.  The committee discussed who would be on the committee this year.  Dr. Raphael Mutepa was elected to the Senate, and so is not eligible to be on a Senate standing committee such as ours.

Faculty Scholarship Committee members for AY 2009 - 2010:

Cyrus Aleseyed

aleseyed@wvstateu.edu
Dep't. of Business Administration
BASS
Rebecca Conner
connerre@wvstateu.edu
Dep't. of Modern Foreign Languages
A+H
Rich Ford

fordri@wvstateu.edu

Dep't. of Biology  


NSM

Charles Ledbetter
drctledbetter@aol.com


Brenda Wamsley
wamsleyb@wvstateu.edu  
Dep't of Social Work


PS

The committee agreed on two meeting dates for Fall 2009.


Tuesday, September 22, 2009, 12:30, Hill Hall


Tuesday, October 27, 2009, 12:30, Hill Hall

This year, the committee's tasks will be to help implement the award protocol in each of the Colleges, and to increase faculty participation in the scholarship.

The meeting adjourned by 10:45.
